
Reception Class News  - 25th February 2019  

It was lovely to see the children this morning and hear all about their half term holidays.  They all came in 

to school smiling and ready to start their week.  

We are delighted to welcome Miss Gregory to the Reception Class team and she, along with Mrs Fox, will 

provide additional support, during the morning sessions, to meet the needs of all of the children in our 

class.  They will be working in Reception Class in addition to their roles in other classes in school.     

We have a busy half term ahead.  We will begin by thinking about what the children would like to be when 

they grow up and this will lead nicely into Book Week.  Please note that our school “dressing up” day is on 

Friday 8th March and not on the actual World Book Day.  Watch out for our Book Week Challenge which 

will be sent out later this week. 

I have received an email from the developers of Teach Your Monster to Read confirming that they are 

offering the app as a free download from Monday 4th March 2019 to Sunday 10th March 2019. If you have 

not already downloaded it then you may wish to consider doing so during this period. 

We are always collecting modelling materials and if you have any boxes, plastic bottles, cartons, old 

buttons etc that you no longer want, then we would be delighted to use them.  Please remember that we 

cannot accept anything that may have contained nuts or sesame or any product that may be harmful to 

children. 

We are very excited about our assembly on Friday and hope that you might be able to join us.   

Best wishes, 

Amanda Davies 

Dates for your diary: 

10th May – Bring an adult to school morning (9:45-10:45am) 

 20th June -  E-safety workshop (evening)  

 

 

 

 


